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Steven Pflaum Quoted in the Illinois 
Bar Journal on New Illinois Code of 
Judicial Conduct
Steven Pflaum, co-chair of the firm’s Litigation group, 
was recently quoted in the Illinois Bar Journal article 
“Behaviors for the Bench,” discussing proposed changes 
to the Illinois Code of Judicial Conduct.  The article cites 
Steve’s testimony from an Illinois Supreme Court Rules 
Committee hearing held on February 2, where he 
discusses the work of the Illinois Judicial Ethics 
Committee (IJEC) in developing an update to the Illinois 
Code of Judicial Conduct based on the 2007 American 
Bar Association Model Code.  Steve is a 
founding member of the IJEC and has served as its chair 
since 2013.

Click here to read the article (subscription required).

Click here to watch a recording of the February 2 
hearing.
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https://www.isba.org/ibj/2022/03/lawpulse/behaviorsforthebench
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SVA9VDC20Mc

